From: Maralyn Bennett <coombagundy @westnet.com.au>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 2/13/2012 10:00 am
Subject: Moolarben Coal Project Stage 2

No amount of money can compensate for damage to the environment and this
project has already threatened the future of the Goulburn River.

Please reconsider the viabality of this project on those grounds at the very
least.

Sincerely,
Dr MJ Bennett.



